Office of the Minister for Agriculture

Mr Chris Chapman
Chairman and CEOQ
Australian Communications and Media Authority

Email: chris.chapman@acma.gov.au

Dear Mr Chapman

Please find attached a letter sent to the Station Manager of KilS-106.5 FM in response to the
interview conducted by KIIS-106.5 EM radio host, Mr Kyle Sandilands, today with the
Australian Government Minister for Agriculture, Mr Barnaby Joyce MP.

Mr Joyce believes the content and tone of the interview may breach the Commercial Radio
Codes of Practice.

While | understand there is a formal complaint process outlined in the relevant Code of
Practice | am advised ACMA is able to initiate its own independent investigations into a

matter.

1 would appreciate your advice on whether this is appropriate in this circumstance.

Yours faithfully

Diana Hallam
Chief of Staff

15 May 2015
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